From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 July 2014 19:46
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 7:43 PM on 01 Jul 2014 from Mr Kevin Tibble.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Kevin Tibble

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Old Barn Street From Grange Lane To Wigginton Heath, Swalcliffe, Oxfordshire OX15 4LQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We live at The Old Barn Wigginton Heath and as residents local to the proposed change of land use wanted to take the opportunity to show our support for the application. We are happy to see local land being utilized to promote activities that we view as being in keeping with the area and an important part of preserving a traditional “country life”. Furthermore It is great to see a local business doing well and identifying the need for further expansion. 


